
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: AMCS/040/2020 

27 April 2020 

 
The General Manager 

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited 

Stock Exchange Building 

Stock Exchange Road 

Karachi 

 

SUBJECT:  FINANCIAL RESULTS FOR THE QUARTER ENDED 31 MARCH 2020 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We have to inform you that the Board of Directors of our Company in their meeting held on 24 April 2020 at 
03:45 pm at Karachi have approved the condensed interim financial statements of First Pak Modaraba for the 
quarter ended 31 March 2020 and has approved the following: 
  
(i) CASH DIVIDEND: NIL 
(ii) BONUS SHARES: NIL 
(iii) RIGHT SHARES: NIL 
(iv) ANY OTHER ENTITLEMENT/CORPORATE ACTION: NONE 
(v) ANY OTHER PRICE-SENSITIVE INFORMATION: NONE 
 
The financial results of the Modaraba for the captioned quarter are attached as annexure to this letter. 
 
The Quarterly Report of the Modaraba for the period ended 31 March 2020 will be transmitted through PUCARS 
separately, within the specified time. 
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Iqra Sajjad 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 




